You have apparently omitted to return Form No.26
accompanying your last pension cheque.

If you have not already attended to this matter, will
you please have the enclosed form completed as indicated, and
mail same direct to this office by return mail, Mailing of your
future monthly pension cheques is necessarily delayed until this
completed form has been received,

R.A. PENNINGTON, Esq.,
SUPERANNUATION COMMISSIONER,
Parliament Buildings,
Encl, Victoria, B. C.







